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Dear Successors:

On December 10th of 1993 I will commence my 16th year with Grant MacEwan as the
Executive Director for the Students' and Alumni Associations. My time here has been
rewarding and at many times challenging but I would not change any of it and I still think
it's the best job in the institution. Working with these young people lias, in many ways,
kept me young, but I don't think young enough to be there when you are reading this
letter, but then who knows.

I hope that you will find the items contained in this capsule interesting and the
explanations understandable. It has been fun doing it, although not without its moments
of frustration I can assure you. One of the items we are giving you is a G. I. C. in the
amount of $1000. 00. With interest based on a consen/ative 6% we estimated it will be
worth $5400. 00 in 2021. How close were we? This money is to be used to establish a
scholarship/bursary to be awarded yearly of which the criteria for winningor being chosen
to receive it is to be determined by yourselves. We did not feel that we could anticipate
what yourneeds might be, therefore we are entrusting you to make that decision for us.

I hope that this Association is continuing to-be an integral part of the College, and that
you and the administration are still working together to solve your problems. If I were
present you can be assured \ would raise my glass to all of you and toast "THE BEST
COMMUNITi' COLLEGE IN THE COUNTRY".

Yours truly

Joy Shaw
Executive Director
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